
 
 
 

Invitation to our new working group 

Predictive maintenance 
The first workshop of this working group is planned for  

March 6 in Turku, Finland.  

Starting time: 11.00 (Finnish time), 10.00 Central European Time (CET), UTC+1 
You can join in person or via our Zoom-link, see below.  

This workshop will cover both infrastructure and rolling stock topics. During the workshop, it will be important to 
clarify if there is a need for separation of infrastructure and rolling stock topics. 

Agenda: 

• Getting to know each other = short presentation on each “site/organization” including: 

 Current situation and future goals regarding predictive maintenance  
 Need for separation of infrastructure and rolling stock topics? 
 Use of big data in the home organization  
 What specific challenges do you face that might be relevant for this topic? 

• Specific issues within maintenance and operations having the most AI potential  

• Next meeting occasion to be decided: Suggestion: Within 8 weeks. 

Your working group leader: 

 
Ville Sjöholm, Rolling Stock Specialist, Turku Tramway; Finland  

Phone +358 40 584 0300 E-mail: ville.sjoholm@turunraitiotie.fi 

Be a member. If not appiy here https://nlra.dk/become-a-member 

To participate,  
please send you name and contact details to the Secretary General, Thomas Lange,  
at nlra@marknadslank.se 
We will need the following: 
Name, Function and Role, Organization, City, Country, E-mail, Telephone number 
Tell us if you want to participate On Site or via Zoom-link 
 

You will receive a confirmation, with address to the meeting location and the Zoom-link. 

mailto:ville.sjoholm@turunraitiotie.fi
https://nlra.dk/become-a-member
mailto:nlra@marknadslank.se

